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From: Michael Siembieda [michael@allwest1.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 10:37 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Groundwater Monitoring 

Jerry - This is a follow-up to my phone message of 5-28-08. 

Allwest is performing groundwater monitoring services for PACCAR Inc. 
consisting of collecting groundwater samples from four existing monitoring wells located at  a former Kragens Auto Parts Store located at 4249 East 14th Street ( Interantional Way), Oakland, CA.  The monitoringis scheduled to be perfomed on Monday June 2, 2008 starting at
8 PM.  The work is being perfeomed  as part of a semi-annual monitoring 
program at the facility.   A Groundwater Monitoring report will be 
prepared  and uploaded to the Alameda's and the State's data bases.

AllWest will inform the County of any significant developments.

If you have any questions please contact me via a returned e-mail or by phone at 415-391-2510,

Tours truly.

Mike Siembieda, PG 4007
AllWest
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